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It’s that time of year again. There will be many 

trees to be planted in our  Tonacliffe Forest School 

area. If you are interested in helping to plant some 

trees, please contact a member of the Forest 

School team (Mrs Clutterbuck or Mr McCormick) 

for further infor-

mation. Our neighbours asked for a bin 

to be placed at the start of our 

Forest School path.  

We’ve installed one near the 

allotments to hopefully reduce 

litter in the area. 

 

If you have any interest in attending 

the YGAM session being held at 

school on Wednesday 31st January, 

please scan the QR Code or you can 

follow this link to sign up:  

https://parents.ygam.org/bespoke-

parents-workshop/?

crb_workshop=31.01.24%

20Parents.%20Tonacliffe%

20Primary%20School%2014:15-

15:15 

The Families and Friends of Tonacliffe 

would like to thank everyone who 

donated items to Bags 2 School. Last 

time we took part, we got 95 kilos. 

This time, we had 280 kilos to do-

nate! This has raised a total of £140 

for the Friends and Families of  

Tonacliffe. 



                    Please remember to visit our website for long term dates.  Thank you. 

 

 

Monday 29th January: Robinwood parent’s meeting– 5pm. 

 

Tuesday 30th January: Purple Class parent’s assembly. 

 

Wednesday 31st January: YGAM parent’s meeting– 2:15– 3:15pm 

 

Tuesday 6th February: Gold Class parent’s assembly. 

Tuesday 6th February: Safer Internet Day. 

 

Wednesday 7th February: Year 6 trip to Robinwood. 

 

Friday 9th February: Year 6 return from Robinwood. 

Friday 9th February: End of Spring Term 1. 

 

Monday 19th February: School reopens for Spring Term 2. 

 

Thursday 7th March: World Book Day and School Disco. 

 

Monday 11th March: Easter raffle tickets go on sale. 

 

Tuesday 12th March: Parent’s Evening, 3:45– 6:30pm. 

 

Thursday 14th March: Parent’s Evening, 3:45-6:30pm. 

 

Wednesday 20th March: Orange Class parent’s assembly. 



 

 

Nursery:   Bobby M. 

Green Class:    Dougie H.  

Pink Class:               Lola-Mae L. 

White Class:    Hannah O. 

Red Class:   Billy P. 

Yellow Class:   Inaaya K. 

Orange Class : Cillian C. 

Lime Class:    Sienna H. 

Turquoise Class:  Toby O.  

Gold Class:    Esmae B. 

Purple Class:   Daisy B. 

                            

                                                    

                

 

                                   Dolphin:      299 

                         Octopus:     326 

                         Seahorse:    350 

                 Starfish:       331 

Well done 

to the Seahorse Team who are this 

week’s winners! 

We aim for at least 97% attendance each week; here 

are the attendance figures  for last week: 

                                          Yellow Class:            91.8% 

Green Class:    91.6%             Orange Class:           96.4% 

Pink Class:   94.5%  Lime Class:               100% 

White Class:   96.3%  Turquoise Class:      96.6% 

Red Class:  99.3%              Gold Class:               94.8% 

                                       Purple Class:            98.6% 

Our overall school attendance figure for week ending   

 Friday 12th January 2023 is  95.7% 

 

Jaden S. 

For showing kindness and  

patience when teaching a 

younger child how to play a 

game. 

 

  

  
 






